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These high-level notes are designed to help SSR2 Review Team members navigate through the
content of the call. They are not meant to be a substitute for the recording or transcript, which
are posted on the wiki here: https://community.icann.org/x/XgqJBw.

The SSR2 Review Team undertook the following during this session:

1. Welcome, roll call, SOl updates
See attendance record above. No SOl updates provided.

2. Review SSR1 recommendation table
Laurin noted that the SSR1 recommendation table is complete. The team did not discuss the
table in detail but noted that its contents will be added to ‘Appendix D: Findings Related to
SSR1’of the SSR2 draft report.

Action item: Heather to update Appendix D of the SSR2 draft report to include the content from
the SSR1 recommendations table.

3. AOB
e Please send your Cancun preferred dinner options to Brenda

Laurin noted that there is a pending discussion among ICANN Board to determine if the
meeting in Cancun will go ahead. He suggested that the team may wish to have a face-to-face
meeting in April or May if Cancun does not go ahead. The team agreed to put this item of
discussion on hold until more information is available from ICANN org.

Action item: Staff to share any new information to the list as it arises as a result of ongoing
discussions with regard to the planned meeting in Cancun.

4. Confirm action items / decisions reached
Action items and decisions were not read for the record.



https://community.icann.org/x/XgqJBw
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/10U0rR1bPIQo-OSOqLpYGWDXmNGFX-tyW/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16Vx5o0_s3UlCmCB2Ht1nGyOWt8Ri2e8sIx0DPoIOUKM/edit?usp=sharing

Consensus reached on decisions/action items: No




